August 30, 2020

Illinois Health Facilities and Services Review Board 525 W. Jefferson St., Second Floor Springfield, IL 62761

RECEIVED

AUG 31 2020

Re: Effingham Medical Office Building #20-030

HEALTH FACILITIES &
SERVICES REVIEW BOARD

Dear Illinois Health Facilities and Services Review Board members,

Access to healthcare in rural areas can be a challenge. There are plenty of communities with populations of just a few thousand people and many miles of farm ground between the cities. That is why we are so grateful to have the Sarah Bush Lincoln Bonutti Clinic just 15 miles up the road from Altamont. The orthopedic clinic has an outstanding reputation for quality, innovation and excellent care.

The Sarah Bush Lincoln organization has earned a wide reputation for excellence and quality. It has made substantial investments in the health of our county in a greater effort to address the unmet needs of our residents by providing excellent care.

Please accept this letter as an indication of my full support of Effingham Medical Office Building #20-030.

Sincerely,

Lyn Win

Lynn Winter, R.Ph